


4. The budget

It is my understanding that a 3% reduction plan is being implemented, debt is being restructured

and requests for new hires have been based on a rational plan driven by enrollment rather than

by history. Athletics has a significant impact on the budget and this is being addressed by both

Judy Marshall and the Athletic Director. Dr Dunn has overseen this process and progress has

been steady.

5. Chancellor search

As interim president and chancellor we are both aware that searches are moving forward,

assisted by the same firm and the same principal within the Witt-Kiefer search firm. The plan is

to first hire the president but have the chancellor search overlapping in order to move quickly.

The chair of the chancellor search committee has been identified [Mark Morris from

Accounting] and the committee will be formed shortly.

I expressed my appreciation for the fact that John-has been physically present on campus with only rare 

trips back to Oregon to be with his family. This again has provided much needed stability on campus. 

J. Kevin Dorsey, Interim President
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